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October 30, 2020 

Dear Chilliwack School District Families, 

Re: School Community Member Tested Positive for Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19)  

The Chilliwack School District is committed to transparency. When the Health Authorities have 
informed us that a positive case has been identified in our schools, you will be notified.  

I would like to inform you that we have been made aware by a member of our school community 
that they have tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
We have contacted Fraser Health Authority (FHA) and are awaiting confirmation from FHA and 
will work with them to determine if there is any risk to other members of our school community 
or if any additional steps are required. We will follow the health authority’s guidance. 
 
The FHA will connect directly with any individuals who may have been exposed with further 
instructions.  
 
If you are contacted by FHA, please follow their advice carefully. 
 
For privacy reasons, we cannot give out any further details. If you have any health questions or 
concerns, please contact 8-1-1. 
 
The safety and well-being of our students, families and staff remains our highest priority. Please 
be reassured that our school district will continue to implement the strict health and safety 
protocols we have in place so that our children and staff can continue to attend school as safely 
as possible. We ask for patience and we will communicate additional information as it becomes 
available. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Rohan Arul-pragasam 
Interim School Superintendent 
 
 
 


